
New College Uniform Provider

Noone
21 Queen Street
Bendigo Vic 3550
Phone: (03) 7018 4199
Email: Bendigo@noone.com.au
Trading Hours
Monday - Friday:      9.00am-5.00pm
Saturday:                 10.00am-1.00pm

We are delighted to advise that Noone will be taking over as official uniform supplier to the 
Catherine McAuley College community from Wednesday 9 October. The uniform will be available 
for purchase at Noone’s new retail store, conveniently located at 21 Queen Street, Bendigo.
 
Noone have had a long and successful relationship with Boltons who recently made the decision to 
return to their core business of corporate, business, workwear apparel and office supplies.  
 
Established in 1947, Noone currently supplies products to over 1350 schools nationally and have 
over 190 schools under retail management.   Their retail school communities are serviced through 
10 dedicated retail stores and over 50 on-campus uniform stores.

Noone specialise in personalised and professional customer service and we are confident Noone 
will be able to affect a seamless transition of supply to the College community.

The Noone staff look forward to welcoming you instore.    


